Wasaga Beach Soccer Club

Huronia West O.P.P.
PO Box 140,

Wasaga Beach, Ontario
L9Z 1A2

Dear Records Clerk,

This letter confirms that (First/Last Name) is
interested in volunteering with the Wasaga Beach Soccer Club.

The Ontario Soccer Association requires that all volunteers including
coaches, assistant coaches and board members have a criminal record
check, vulnerable sector screening and a search of the pardon sex offender
database, prior to becoming a volunteer with the WBSC.

Thanking you in advance for your assistance.

Yours truly,

Wasaga Beach Soccer Club Executive




